
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, May 15
th

: All youth will meet at Marie Hehr Park from 5:00-6:00 P.M. 

 

Wednesday, May 18
th

, 4:00 – 5:00 P.M. – Jr. Chi Rho will meet at the church. 

 

Friday, May 20
th

, 7:30 A.M. – The last Breakfast Club of the school year will be at the 

church. 

 

Sunday, May 22
nd

: All youth and their families will go to El Paricuten Mexican Restaurant 

following the worship service. 

 

*************************************************************************** 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH 

Sunday, May 15
th

: Craft Sunday   

Sunday, May 22
nd

: Handbell practice Lindsey Florence, Wayne Conner 

Sunday, May 29
th

: Bible Video  Laura Todd Simpson 

 

************************************************************************** 

BLESSING OF CHILDREN SERVICES 

A second Blessing of Children Service will be held during the worship service Sunday,  

June 19
th

.  

 

************************************************************************ 

 

HARRISON COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATE RECOGNITION 

Sunday, May 22
nd

 we will recognize our 2016 Harrison County High School graduates. 

Please contact the church office to let us know your graduate will participate. 

 

HIGH GRADUATES AND COLLEGE GRADUATES 

If you have a college graduate or any other high school graduate (other than HCHS), please 

let the church office know so they can be listed in the next newsletter.  

 

 

HELPING HANDS 

Helping Hands will meet at 9:00 A.M. Saturday, May 14
th

. If you or someone you know has 

a project for this group, please contact Louis Kendall or the church office. 

 

CEDAR RIDGE SUNDAY 

Sunday, May 22
nd

 is our Sunday at Cedar Ridge Health Campus. Please meet at Cedar Ridge 

at 2:00 P.M. for an afternoon of fellowship with the residents. 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Gary and Susan Dearborn and Peggy Meyers in the 

death of their son Steven Dearborn. Steven died Friday, May 6, 2016. In lieu of flowers 

Steven would want something done for others and the family suggests contributions be made 

to Kids with Cancer Fund, a summer camp program supported by the Elks Lodge, attention 

Terry Lafontaine, 309 Lewis Street, Frankfort, KY 40604. 

 

U.K. Hospital: Patsy Parr, mother of Sandy VanHook was admitted for tests and 

observation. 

 

INVITATION 

The congregation is cordially invited to attend the wedding and celebration of Karen 

Elizabeth Smith and Tom Anthony Little, IV at 6:30 P.M. June 4, 2016 at Midway Christian 

Church, 123 E. Bruen St., Midway, Kentucky. Reception will be held at the Carter House, 

112 Park Ave, Frankfort, Kentucky. RSVP by phone or online, 859-550-3673; 

theknot.com/us/tomlittlekarensmith. 

 

COLLEGE GRADUATE 

Katherine Bohanan, daughter of Mike & Mary Stan Bohanan, granddaughter of Jim and 

Martha Snodgrass graduated May 1, 2016 from Otterbein University, Westerville, Ohio. 

 

 

HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATE 

Valerie Nicole Shrout, daughter of Jeff and Adele Shrout, granddaughter of Marilynn Bell is 

graduating from Woodford Co. High School and will enter University of Kentucky. 

 

**************************************************************** 

MORNING CIRCLE 

Another outing! This time we’ll go for lunch at The Smoking Pig Café just this side of 

Butler, Ky. This place, not only has good food, but there are also areas that sell collectibles, 

potted plants and iris (they are beautiful). Truly this is a very unique establishment. 

 

NOTE THE CHANGED DATE: Thursday, May 19
th

: We’ll meet at the church at  

10:00 A.M. Please invite a friend, another church member or spouse to join us for a fun, 

short trip. We’ll travel by van and/or car. Call Martha at 234-2592 or Kathy at the church 

office 234-5332 for more information. Hope to see you on the 19
th

. 

 

***************************************************************** 

PLEASE NOTE: The Cynthiana Christian Church Relay for Life team cookout has 

been postponed until a later date 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

 

BARNABAS TEAM 

MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # X will meet in 

the conference room following 

the worship service, Sunday,  

May 15
th

, 22
nd

 and 29
th

. Elders are 

Victor Colvin, George Jacobs and 

Ann Owsley. 

 

 

 
 

 

ELDERS AND DIACONATE, 

PLEASE NOTE: Serving 

schedules for the Elders and 

Diaconate are being prepared. If 

there is a certain month that you 

would like to serve, please contact 

the church office. 
 

 

 

1
st
 SERVICE OF WORSHIP 

Our first service of worship will 

begin at 8:30 A.M. Sunday, 

 June 5
th

. 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Dr. Tim Teater, Assistant Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 

 

 

 

Email: cynchrist 

 

 

website: cynthianachristianchurch.com 

email: cynchristch@setel.com 
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Minister’s Message:  

      When we returned home to Pulaski, Virginia for mom’s service and interment, I saw some 

of my high school classmates. One was a fellow football player while the other was the captain 

of the cheerleading squad. I don’t remember a lot concerning my high school football years, but 

I do remember that Judy and her fellow cheerleaders were always encouraging. That helps if 

you only secure four wins in two seasons. I might add that three of those wins in my junior year 

had to be forfeited because our star halfback was married to one of the cheerleaders, which was 

against high school athletic policy at that time. Oh well, four wins, sixteen loses, makes a man 

out of you. I remember some of those cheers, “Two bits, four bits, six bits a dollar, all for the 

Orioles, stand up and holler.” In all honesty there was little to get excited about. I also 

remember the back and forth cheer with the other team’s fans and cheerleaders, “We’ve got 

spirit, how about you?” Then the other side would respond, “We’ve got spirit, yes we do. We’ve 

got spirit, how about you?” You always hoped for the louder fans. Many of our youth in the 

church are cheerleaders, but I don’t think I hear either one of these cheers from them. This 

Sunday is Pentecost Sunday in the life of the church. Can we say confidently, “We’ve got spirit, 

yes we do. We’ve got spirit, how about you?” There was much misunderstanding that took 

place that first occasion of Pentecost. People were speaking in different languages, in fact some 

observers thought that everyone was filled with too many spirits of a different kind that made 

them drunk. Over the years other individuals have tried to explain Pentecost in simple terms, 

but this was more than a simple event of God’s intervention with His people. Many of us are not 

comfortable talking about the Holy Spirit, so we attempt to down play it in our religious 

teachings. We never want to lose God’s Holy Spirt because we need it so desperately in life. If 

you want to read about the event, it is found in Acts 2: 1-13. Be with us Sunday as our sermon 

will be entitled, “Nothing But…” 

 

        ………..Larry 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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